Music Department

Seoul Foreign British School

55 Yonhi Dong

Seoul 

South Korea 120-113

Phone Office +82 2 330 3279

Phone Home +82 2 338 1329

Fax                +82 2 335 1857

Email dknight@sfs.or.kr
TO All FOBISSEA SCHOOLS 
Dear All 

I can now confirm that Seoul Foreign British School will host the 2004-2005 FOBISSEA Music Festival from November 14 – 17 2004.

I am attaching a timeline for registration and in order to make this event a success it is important that these dates are adhered to.  Traditionally the number of students has been restricted to 15 per school – this is based on the number of students we can handle as teachers for workshops. Orchestral players should be of at least Grade 3 (ABRSM) standard and all students must participate in either choir or orchestra.
I would like to maintain the non-competitive philosophy of the festival and would welcome lots of suggestions from all music teacher of what we should try and include this year to make this the best event so far! 
I have negotiated several options with the hotel including 18 apartments which work out at about the same price as the rooms but are much more spacious and comfortable. The options are:

3 bed roomed apartment (sleeps 6) (15 apartments)
4 bed roomed apartment (sleeps 8) (3 apartments)
Double hotel room (can have extra bed)

Triple hotel room (can have extra bed)
Separate form for parents (The must make their own arrangements)

ALL SCHOOLS ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR MAKING THEIR OWN RESERVATIONS WITH THE HOTEL

As the number of apartments is limited they will be allocated on a first come first served basis. The hotel would like to assign room allocations and there is a space on the form for schools to indicate names of students/adults and how they would like to rooms distributed. I will forward the reservation from for the aprtemnts as soon as I receive this from the hotel.
With this letter you should receive a hotel form, timeline, programme of proposed events and the original letter sent out to all schools. I will be receiving a brochure from the hotel which I will distribute at the Fobissea music teacher’s meeting at Bangkok Patana on May 7th. I am also hoping to prepare a brochure advertising the Music Festival for distribution to your parents/students.

I do hope we can make this year’s Fobissea music festival a return to making this an “annual event” and that you can all support this.

Best wishes

Daniel Knight

Fine Arts Faculty

Seoul Foreign School

